Zechariah Boodey House Committee Meeting Minutes



as and 5/11

Dec. 19, 2016

Present: Cathy Orlowicz, Crissa Evans, Sherry Cullimore, Fran Frye, and Tatiana Cicuto.

This was a short meeting held just before the Board of Selectmen's meeting. We briefly went over the newly printed Marketing Plan that was just bound. Five copies were made for board members and other interested parties. Cathy went over her introduction of the Plan to the BOS.

Our meeting lasted from 6:30 pm - 7 pm.

During the presentation of the plan, Selectman Swenson said that it looks very interesting and that we had done a thorough job! Selectman Athens stated it was a Christmas present and he would be reading it, following the Holiday's with the intent for a workshop meeting in January. Selectman Bickford asked the reason for holding the workshop in January. It was explained the desire to begin implementing the plan's fundraising phase.

Cathy suggested that a written letter from the BOS regarding their support of the plan and committee's efforts would be beneficial to anyone considering supporting of this project through donations or in kind services. This document would become a part of the plan.

The BOS will take some time to read through the Marketing Plan, then we can plan a workshop with them to go the plan and address any concerns of questions they may have.

The goal is to set a workshop date for January.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sherry Cullimore